
Finlayson Park School 
Safety Plan updated at 4 April 2022 

 
Our school will still have the following in place to keep us all safe. 

 

 Sanitising at the gate and in/out of classrooms. 

 Year 4-8 and staff must wear masks indoors. 

 Parents can visit classrooms but must wear a mask and meet 

the teacher at the doorway. 

 We will have whole school assemblies outside. 

 Team assemblies can be in the hall with doors open. 

 No QR Code scanning or signing in needed. 

 Students must not breathe on each other. 

 Sports can continue and inter school sports can start. 

 

* Parents please inform the school if your child is away sick or you 

have a member with COVID in your household. 

 

* Remember vaccination is the best protection for your whanau. Get 

your boosters done too. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Finlayson Park School, 

Board of Trustees 


